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Kaya Families, 
 

Another busy term filled with incursions and excursion experiences for our students culminates this 
Friday in our School Sports Carnival. A Huge thanks must go to the following businesses.  
    
* Dardanup Butchering Company (DBC) & Bakers Delight at The Parks Centre, for donating the sausages 
and buns for our sports day. 
 

* Gnaala Karla Boodja (GKB) Aboriginal Corporation for donating a basket of sporting goods for our 
carnival raffle.  
Tickets are for sale now in the office and will be available for purchase during the carnival day. Tickets 
are $1.00 each or six for $5.00. Bring along your spare change! The raffle will be drawn at the end of the 
day during the carnival day presentations in the undercover area. 

  
We also want to thank our families and staff for baking the delicious slices and cakes for the morning 
tea plates. 
 

With this wonderful support we are able to raise funds to ensure the price of the 2024 school camp 
remains affordable for our families. 
 

Notes have been sent home with information about the Faction Carnival Day. If you have not received 
one, please let our office staff know.  
 

We want to see you all this Friday for the Faction Carnival supporting the children and their teams. 
 

Have a safe and happy holiday break and we’ll see everyone back next term on Tuesday 10th October. 
 

 

Boorda 
Bronwyn Mumme 
 
 

 

2023 - CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
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FACTION SPORTS CARNIVAL 
 

It’s fast approaching our annual Faction 
Sports Carnival Day. This Friday 22nd 
September (last day of school), out on the 
oval starting at 9am. All parents, carers and 
families are most welcome to come along 
and enjoy the day.  
 
 
 
 
 

Below is some information to help make 
the day fun and run smoothly for not only 
staff and students but our families as well.  
Canteen: Lunch order bags were sent home 
and should have already been handed in for 
catering purposes. If you did not place an 
order, please make sure you provide your 
child/ren with recess and lunch for the 
day.  
Families can also order and will need to fill 
out their own bags so please come into the 
office. It’s now too late to send order bags 
home with your child. 
There will be cake/sandwich plates 
available for purchase at the canteen for 
$4.50 each and we are still seeking 
donations of cakes/slices etc.  
Bottled water and Icy Sticks will also be 
available for purchase so bring along some 
change. 
Coffee Van – Morning Motivator: will be on 
the oval if parents, carers and family would 
like to purchase a coffee, tea or other 
beverages. 
Seating: We are asking families to bring 
along their own folding chairs or a picnic 
rug to sit on. Please be aware only limited 
seating will be provided. Just a reminder 
that the oval has to be packed up at the end 
of the day before presentations are made in 
the undercover area.  

             GO 
        TEAM 
      BOODJA! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WHAT’S THE LATEST NEWS!!! 
 

2024 School Camp 
If your child is in Year 5 or 6 next year, they 
can attend our biannual school camp to 
Fairbridge Camp in Pinjarra. The camp is 
going to be during Week 9 in Term 1 at a 
cost of $200 per student. Attending school 
camp is dependent on your child’s Good 
Standing and Attendance at school. Now is 
the time for parents and carers to start 
thinking about payment and putting some 
money aside for not only the camp 
payment but personal items your child will 
need for camp. More information for 
families of Year 5/6 students in 2024 will be 
sent out next term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen Friday’s 
We are continuing our Canteen Friday’s 
again next term. The first Canteen Friday 
will be on the 13th of October (first week 
back). We will continue with the same 
menu – lunch orders only, no recess will be 
available.  
 

CHARACTER STRENGTHS 
 

We have some new character strengths for 
next term, so watch this space. Classes and 
students will be displaying Curiosity, 
Creativity and Forgiveness. 
 

NOONGAR “WORD OF THE FORTNIGHT” 
 

Our word of the fortnight   noonook 

Is “You” -  Practice the       You  
word of the fortnight  
with your children. 
 
      

     GO 
          TEAM 
      NGAANK! 
 
 

 
 


